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December 10, 2018 
 
Dear Residents of Broward County:  
  
In the next few weeks, the City of Hollywood will send a new Notice of 
Establishment on behalf of the cities along the Florida East Coast (FEC) corridor 
with a new start date for the quiet zone. We have waited years for the quiet zone, 
and we have never been closer to establishing it than we are now. The quiet zone 
is coming, and it’s coming soon.   
  
By creating the longest single quiet zone in the country, we have also come 
across an equally long list of challenges. As you are aware, there have been 
several delays in establishing the quiet zone. The reasons for delays have been a 
combination of construction delays and technical challenges. Our partners at 
Brightline recognize the delay in the quiet zone is affecting the quality of life for 
our residents.   
  
The Broward MPO is working with Brightline to bring the quiet zone online as 
quickly, efficiently, and safely as possible. As new, definitive information come 
available to us, we will post the information on the Broward MPO website. If you 
have additional questions/concerns, please contact me at 
calvaresip@browardmpo.org or (954) 876-0037.   
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Calvaresi 
Local Governmental Services Manager 
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